
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF WESTMINSTER COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD & PUBLIC HEARING 

DRAFT ANNUAL ACTION PLAN (2024) 
 

NOTICE is given that a draft of the City of Westminster’s Program Year (PY) 2024 Annual Action Plan (AAP) for the use of 
federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds from the U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development 
(HUD) will be available for a 30-day public comment period and a public hearing to allow the public to review and make 
comments.  
 
The PY 2024 AAP is developed each year to fund activities that address the housing and community development needs 
identified in the Consolidated Plan. It was noticed by HUD that in PY 2024 Westminster will receive approximately 
$562,333 in CDBG funds. HUD funds are intended to benefit low-to moderate-income persons in Westminster. The 
proposed budget includes:  
 
Administration (20%): $112,465 
Housing LIFT Program: $274,584 
Emergency and Essential Home Repair Program: $175,283 
 
Public Hearing: A public hearing will be held on May 29, 2024, to review and gather feedback on the use of 2024 CDBG 
funds at the MAC Recreation Center (3295 W. 72nd Ave. Westminster, CO 80030) on Wednesday, May 29 at 5:30 p.m. For 
more information, please contact cdbg@westminsterco.gov.  
 
30-Day Public Comment: Citizens can view the draft AAP from June 1, 2024, to July 1, 2024. The plan can be viewed on 
the city’s website at: https://www.westminstereconomicdevelopment.org/housing-2/cdbg/. All comments are 
welcome and can be submitted to the Economic Development Department, 4800 West 92nd Avenue, Westminster, CO 
80031 or emailed to: cdbg@westminsterco.gov.  
 
Accessibility: All Westminster residents are welcome to comment on the AAP and anyone requiring Spanish and/or ASL 
interpretation should contact the city in advance. Please email cdbg@westminsterco.gov to request translation services. 
To request accommodations concerning rights under the Americans with Disabilities Act, to attend or participate in any 
public meeting, and/or to obtain this notice in alternate formats, contact the City Clerk at 303-658-2161 as soon as 
possible before the public hearing.  
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